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CONTAIN INFORMATJON mAT 1S PRIVILEGED, CONFIDENTIAL AND PROTECTED FROM DISCLOSURE UNDER 
APPUCABLE LAW. )f you are not the addressee, or a person autl10rized to del iver the document to the addressee, you are hereby 
notified that any review, disclosure, dissemination or other action based on the content of the communication is not authorized. If 
you have received this document in error, please immediately 1lotify uS by telephone and return it to llS at the above address by mail. 
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• Co",ments& 

Please refer to your submissions dated November 8 and December 3, 1999, for LY231S14 {MTA}. 

We have reviewed this submission and have the following comments. 

At this point in the review, the Medical Officer does not support adding vitamins to your ongoing 
pivotal, randomized trial in mesothelioma. Thus, the pivotal trial in malignant mesothelioma (H3E­
MC-JMCH) should not be altered at this stage. A few reasons follow. 

First, no statistical plan has been submitted to guide how the data is to be evaluated andJor compared 
to the prior accumulated data. Second, at the June 25, 1999, you committed to completing the 280 
patient trial even if the results are positive at the interim analysis; adding vitamins to the trial at this 
time appears to be a deviation from that commitment. Third. the infonnation provided in the Annual 
Report (serial #191) about the toxicities in the trial (pages 45-46) does not appear to support the 
addition of vitamins. You may want to design a randomized trial of MTA +/- vitamins in 
mesothelioma. lfyou believe that vitamin administration will be an important aspect of the MTA 
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label, this may be an important trial that can provide convincing evidence with regard to efficacy and
safety of MTA with and without vitamins.

Ifyou have any questions please call me at (301) 594-5767.

nflwq
vis unson
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